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PIID Meeting – November 28, 2023 
 
The summer went smoothly on all accounts and a short summary of current initiatives is provided 
below. 
 

• Infrastructure Update  

▪ On October 4, 202, a car was broken into at the Dolphin Road Compound and 

minor items were stolen. Police were called and Canoe Cove Marina also 

experienced boat break-ins that night. A reminder to all to lock vehicles and to not 

leave any valuables overnight in them. 

▪ Design solutions and costing were done to install video surveillance at the 

Compound. To be discussed under “New Business” at this meeting.  

▪ The dry hydrant at the south reservoir was repaired by Bob Crooks and Gerry 

Kristianson. Thanks to both of them.  

▪ The EV Committee has finalized the EV Solution Report presented under On-Going 

Business” at this November meeting. As per the Terms of Reference of the EV 

Select Committee, this report provides an overview of what a long-term EV 

solution in the Compound could look like. The recommendation is to set aside 

funding for future infrastructure upgrades related to new assets. It is important to 

note that the solution should be refined at a later date. It does however clearly 

highlight the government initiatives and policy constraints that the PIID will face in 

the coming decade.   

• Road Committee & Road Status Road Committee & Road Status  

▪ Monday Morning Crew has been busy with Fire Smart activities and supporting PIA 

initiatives in centre of the island. Thanks for all the work that goes on on a weekly 

basis.  

▪ Reminder that starting November 1st, a MOTI permit is required to access the road 

with trucks over 5,000kg GVW.  Please refer to the following link to apply for a 

permit: https://www.piersisland.ca/road-use.html  

 

 
Submitted by: 
Julien Bahain  
PIID Buildings & Land Improvements Trustee 

https://www.piersisland.ca/road-use.html

